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Parent Bulletin 

Friday 8th September 2023 

Internet Safety Webinar: 

Recorded Online Safety webinar for parents and carers - YouTube 

Norfolk police have put together this webinar for parents, it is split into chunks. 

1.  Introduction 

2.  PC Smith PC Funnell - safer schools 

3.  SCOLT (Safeguarding Children Online Team) - advice about how to check mobile phones (iPhones and Android) 

4.  Prevent 

5.  Cyber security 

6.  Youth Engagement 

  

 

Dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 13th September – Year 11 information evening from 6pm 
 
Friday 29th September – Non uniform day for MacMillan 
 
Friday 20th October – Last day of term 
 
Friday 5th July 2024 - Year 11 Prom 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Parent Voice: 

We would like to advise you that you are able to give your views on the Academy not just during inspections.  We 

value your opinion and would encourage you to do this at: 

Parent Voice (office.com) 

We are recruiting: 
We have some fantastic opportunities to become a member of our esteemed team here at KLA.  Please follow the 
link below to see our latest vacancies. 
 
Eastern Multi-Academy (ciphr-irecruit.com) 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y4qmxyCzTU8
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=UyJl_DLIj0Kvv6hMRkWyPz_DMXdGr-FAg-CV035fSSFUQ1g4TzFHRFdXVU5JOUJYOTcwS1lWSzJYRS4u
https://eastern-mat.ciphr-irecruit.com/templates/CIPHR/job_list.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DT department needs your help…. 

Please can we ask all students/parents to save us their plastic bottle tops.  We are doing a project where we recycle 

them. 

If students just bring them to the Technology department, we will have a big box to put them in. 

 

 

 



 

Online Safety: 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Weekly Sports Bulletin: 

 

 

PE lunch time clubs 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

KS3 Basketball 
(JOM) 

 

Football KS3 
(DHE) 

Basketball All 
(JOM) 

Table tennis 
(DHE) 

Dodgeball 
(JOM) 

Football KS3 
(DHE) 

KS4 Basketball 
(JOM) 

Fitness Suite 
(SCA) 

Badminton 
(SLE) 

Badminton 
(SCA) 

 Fitness Suite 
(SCA) 

  Fitness suite 
(SLE) 

    (JOM) 

 

 

 

PE after school clubs 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

KS3 Girls Football 
(SLE) 

Netball 
(SCA/KLW) 

Fitness 
(JOM) 

Basketball KS3 
JOM 

Starts 18th Sep 

Fitness suite 
(SLE) 

 

Kinball 
(SCA) 

Starts 18th Sep 

Badminton 
(LCT/SLE) 

KS3 Football 
(DHE) 

Dance 
Start date TBC 

 

 KS4 Football 
(DHE) 

KS4 Basketball 
(LCT) 

Gymnastics 
SCA 

 

  Period 6 
(SLE) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 



 

Year 7 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs West: 

My name is Mrs West and I am just writing to introduce myself to you all as I am Head of Year 7.  I have spent the 

last year working with the Heads of Year in a supporting role and I am now really excited to start working with the 

new intake of children as they navigate their way through high school life.  I spent time with the children on the 

transition days so hopefully I will be a familiar face for them.  It has been a great couple of days so far and hopefully 

all the children are getting settled in.  We are all going to have a fantastic year!  Lockers will be available in the 

coming weeks and on Friday the children should bring home letters for you to access putting money on their dinner 

accounts. 

Just a reminder of our academy’s expectations regarding uniform - black trousers, no jeans or leggings, KLA skirts 

only with white shirts, tie and blazer.  If you do have any issues with your child’s uniform or if you need any help 

purchasing items, please do not hesitate to contact me as we have some uniform in the swap shop which may help.  

I’d also like to remind you that fluffy coloured socks are not permitted as uniform.  We have also noticed acrylic nails 

these also are not allowed for school.  They are dangerous when taking part in practical subjects.  Please can we ask 

that they are not worn for school. 

If your child has to have time off school, please ensure that you call the absence line on 01553 779635 or call the 

main reception and select option 1 to explain why, or email the absence team studentabsence@kla.eastern-

mat.co.uk If we send you a text message and you are unable to respond, please send a note in with your child when 

they return to school explaining why they have been away. 

Please can I ask that if you do text my work phone or email me directly with absences, please contact the 
attendance officer too as I cannot guarantee that I will always see the messages. 

Have a lovely weekend and get lots of rest ready for our first full week! 

Mrs West. 



 

Year 8 Round Up – Compiled by Miss Fountain: 

A big welcome back to you all, as your young people begin their year 8 journey! 

I'm sure those 6 weeks FLEW by! 

So, onto the important bits: - 

A huge thank you for the effort you have all put in to get your young person into school, on time, looking smart in 

the correct uniform and with the correct equipment. 

If, for any reason, you cannot get them here on time, please let us know as soon as possible so we are aware.  

Students are to arrive before 08:30am with lessons beginning at 08:35am. 

Also, if your young person doesn't have the uniform required, i.e. blazer, shirt, tie, black trousers or skirt (jumper is 

optional) and black shoes and socks, or is without the equipment required, PE kits, stationery, bag etc. please do not 

hesitate to contact me so I am aware, as I may be able to help. 

Please remember we do have the school swap shop which is accessible to all students. 

If your child has to have time off school, please ensure that you call the absence line on 01553 779635 or call the 

main reception and select option 1 to explain why, or email the absence team studentabsence@kla.eastern-

mat.co.uk  If we send you a text message and you are unable to respond, please send a note in with your child when 

they return to school explaining why they have been away. 

Please can I ask that if you do text my work phone or email me directly with absences, please contact the 

attendance officer too as I cannot guarantee that I will always see the messages. 

Other than that, have a lovely weekend, in the much needed and awaited sunshine, while it lasts, stay safe and I will 

see you soon. 

Lucy Fountain. 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk
mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 9 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Laws: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 9!!!!! 

I hope you all had a great summer holiday.  The last 3 days have been a bit of a whirlwind here with new timetables, 

knowledge organisers, lessons etc. but the year 9’s seem to have coped with it well in their stride.  As usual many 

students have come back inches taller than when they left here in July.  It’s been great chatting to them all this week 

about their adventures during the holidays. 

Just some general housekeeping in this week’s bulletin -  

We’ve had a great start with the uniform, so thank you but a reminder that students are expected to be in school 

blazer, shirt (not a polo), tie and tailored trousers (or KLA skirt for the girls) every day.  Leggings, jeggings, jeans etc. 

are not permitted.  Gel/acrylic nails are not allowed in school due to health and safety reasons with PE and DT.  

Black plain shoes please. 

Students are expected to have a bag with them every day in school containing their knowledge organiser, timetable 

and equipment. 

Congratulations to those of you who were here this week. 

If your child has to have time off school, please ensure that you call the absence line on 01553 779635 or call the 

main reception and select option 1 to explain why, or email the absence team studentabsence@kla.eastern-

mat.co.uk  If we send you a text message and you are unable to respond, please send a note in with your child when 

they return to school explaining why they have been away. 

Please can I ask that if you do text my work phone or email me directly with absences, please contact the 

attendance officer too as I cannot guarantee that I will always see the messages. 

I look forward to another fantastic year with the students in year 9. 

Mrs Laws. 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk
mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Mann: 

Welcome back Year 10. 

It was so lovely to see you all back and it’s certainly been a cracking 3 days for you all. 

Just a reminder of our academy’s expectations regarding uniform.  Black trousers, no jeans or leggings, KLA skirts 
only with white shirts, tie and blazer.  If you do have any issues with your child’s uniform or if you need any help 
purchasing items, please do not hesitate to contact me as we have some uniform in the swap shop which may help.  
If any students have borrowed any ties from us, PLEASE can we have them back ASAP.  I’d also like to remind you 
that fluffy coloured socks are not permitted as uniform.  We have also noticed acrylic nails popping up again - these 
also are not allowed for school.  They are dangerous when taking part in practical subjects.  Please can we ask that 
they are not worn for school. 

Attendance in Year 10 was 94% this week.  Not bad for the first week back but I would love this to be better.  Well 

done to those of you who were here all week. 

If your child has to have time off school, please ensure that you call the absence line on 01553 779635 or call the 

main reception and select option 1 to explain why, or email the absence team studentabsence@kla.eastern-

mat.co.uk if we send you a text message and you are unable to respond, please send a note in with your child when 

they return to school explaining why they have been away. 

Please can I ask that if you do text my work phone or email me directly with absences, please contact the 
attendance officer too as I cannot guarantee that I will always see the messages. 

The head of year team monitor the number of students arriving late to school so I would like to remind you that all 
students need to be in school and ready to learn before 8:30am please.  There are sanctions that are in place for 
lateness and these can be followed by an after school detention the same day with a member of the head of year 
team. 

Have a lovely weekend, take care and stay safe. 

Mrs Emma Mann. 



 

 

 

Year 11 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Lockey: 

Welcome back Year 11!! 

What an exciting year this year and we have loads to do and achieve over the coming months.  I have been 
impressed with the hard work and effort I have seen in the first week back. 

Please be aware if your child is late into school, they will receive an after-school detention and as head of year I will 
contact you and let you know.  Uniform this week has been really good for Year 11 please be reminded that 
hoodies are not permitted as part of our uniform. 

Our uniform shop opens every day next week, run by Year 10/11 students so many thanks to them in advance for 
doing this for us. 

Well done to those of you who were here this week.  If your child has to have some time off school, please ensure 
that you call the absence line on 01553 779635 or call the main reception and select option 1 to explain why.  
Alternatively, there is an absence email you are able to contact us on studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk If 
we send you a text message and you are unable to respond, please send a note in with your child explaining why 
they have been away. 

Please do not text my work phone with absences as I cannot guarantee that I will see the messages. 

Next Wednesday 13th September we will be holding an event for parents and students here at KLA to help with 
supporting and providing guidance over the coming months.  This will be 6pm onwards and I look forward to seeing 
as many of you as we can there. 

Date for your diary our prom will be Friday 5th July here at KLA.  We will be looking at ways to raise some funds in 
the coming months and to put a prom committee together. 

Have a lovely weekend take care and stay safe. 

Mrs H Lockey. 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk

